REPORT FOR JANUARY 2020

Hi and Happy New Year to all. Welcome back we are looking forward
to a good year.

The trip to Canton Beach was a great success after a few mix ups, but
all good. The lunch was good and they were happy to have us. We
have booked for next year but a week later when all their greens will
be available.

Glenbrook is our next trip, the coach is nearly full, with a few bowlers
travelling by car, as they live out that way.

Good luck to all who are playing are pennants this year. Win lose or
draw enjoy yourselves as that’s what is all about

Good to know Robbo is OK again.

There has been a change to the date for May at Rose Hill. It is now
the 24™ May. This leaves the 17t for those going to the State
Carnival

Good Bowling to all

Jan Williamson
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